
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM COLUMBIA GAS OF PENNSYLVANIA, INC. TO BUILDERS, 
DEVELOPERS, PLUMBERS, CONTRACTORS. 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The enclosed documents have information that effect your ability to do work on Columbia Gas 
Customer Services Lines. The items listed below are attached for your review: 
 

• COLUMBIA GAS WILL REQUIRE ALL SERVICE LINE INSTALLERS, INCLUDING 
THOSE DOING “NEW CONSTRUCTION” WORK, TO BE OPERATOR QUALIFIED 
BEGINNING JANUARY 1, 2007, 

 
• DETAIL OF REVISIONS TO COLUMBIA GAS’ “CUSTOMER SERVICE LINES, 

METERS, AND SERVICE REGULATORS (PLUMBER’S GUIDE)” 
 
The actual “Customer Service Lines, Meters, and Service Regulators (Plumber’s Guide)” is 
located at and can be printed from the following links: 
 

http://www.columbiagaspamd.com/documents/DOQ%20-%20Plumbers%20Guide.pdf 
 
Please review the documents thoroughly and if you have any questions, do not hesitate to 
contact me at 724-651-9864. 
 
 
 
Justin J. Magestro 
Columbia Gas 
Compliance Specialist II 
Standards & Compliance  
E-mail – jmagest@nisource.com 
 

 


